

THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

June 27, 2006

Mrs. William Sentner

Orlando, Florida

Dear Maria:

I am saddened to learn about the loss of your husband.

Our Nation depends on the brave individuals who put themselves at risk to keep the peace, save lives, and protect their fellow citizens. Americans are grateful to all those who stand watch over our communities, and Buddy's selfless service will always be remembered.

Laura and I offer our deepest sympathy and pray for God's blessings on you and your family. May you find strength in the encouragement and support of your loved one's.

Sincerely.

George W. Bush